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GREETINGS COUSINS! THIS IS THE CAPTAIN SPEAKING! 

Welcome aboard to the new 
members since our last newslet- 
ter. What took you so long? For 
all members, draw up a chair. 
And you shall hear more about 
Alfords, far and near (apologies 
to Longfellow). That is, if the 
ambitious plans of our Associa- 
tion for nationwide Alford 
research begin to bear fruit. 

You will remember that at our 
fmt smnua! ~ e e t i n g  i ~ ,  Atlw.ta 
last October, we reached a Captain Lodwick H .  AIford 

consensus that the focus of our U.S. Navy, Refired 

Association in 1989 would be AAFA President 

two-fold: build our membership base and pool our efforts in Alford 
research. Increase in membership is coming along nicely but could 
be better. Encourage your kinfolks to join and tell your cousins how 
they can stand taller if they know where they came from. Be gener- 
ous with gift memberships. About Alford fever! Catch it! 

But our Alford research has not progressed as much as our member- 
ship drive. While a lot of progress had been made, it has largely been 
by way of gearing up for research. One of the things which has 
become apparent is the need to split off the job of Association 
Genealogist from that of Historian. We are in the process of doing 
that now. More on this later. We may combine the job of Librarian 
with that of Historian. 

Meanwhile, a comprehensive research resource questionnaire has 
been prepared and will be sent out soon to all members to find out 
what research talent we have, what records members may have in 
their possession now, what research facilities members may have 
access to and if members are willing to do research for AAFA. 
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